
22ND ANNUAL 
SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE

PLEASEPLEASE
HELP!HELP!

A sizeable number of children who attend

Catholic schools in the Lincoln Diocese and our

Haiti mission come from low-income families.

These kids often don’t have the basic necessities

of life, let alone backpacks or school supplies.

Their home parishes struggle to meet the needs of

these families.

To assist these schoolchildren, the Faith in Action

Team from St. Joseph Church will be collecting

school supplies on the weekends of July 15-16 and

July 22-23. We will be accepting donations of

school supplies before and after each Mass. If you

would like to give a monetary contribution, we will

use these funds to purchase supplies.



--------------------------- cut off reminder -----------------------------

“Amen, I say to you, whatever
you did for one of these 

least brothers of mine, you
did for me.”
Matthew 25:40

“Much will be required of the
person entrusted with much, and
 still more will be demanded of

the person entrusted with more.”
Luke 12:48

We need LARGE AMOUNTS of:

Colored Markers

Crayola Washable Markers

(set of 8)

Colored Pencils

Rulers with metric

Children’s Scissors

Pencils

Two-pocket Folders without

grommets

We also need:

Neatbooks (wireless/perforated

pages)

Crayons (16 or 24 count)

Glue Sticks (regular and large)

Elmer’s School Glue Bottles

Large Erasers (not pencil top)

Pens (black, blue, and red)

Crayola Watercolors (paints)

School boxes or Zippered Bags

Backpacks (new or gently used)

Hi-Liters™ and Black Sharpies™

______________________________________________________

______________________________________________________

______________________________________________________

______________________________________________________

______________________________________________________

______________________________________________________

______________________________________________________

I will remember to bring the items listed below to Mass the weekend of
July 15-16 or July 22-23 for low-income children in the Lincoln Diocesan
Catholic Schools and our Haiti mission school:


